Date:  May 2, 2020

To:  Jim Wiler, President
        Terry Beebe, Director
        Linda Kole, Director
        Bill Swapp, Director
        Chris Gober, Director
        Karen Erickson, Treasurer

From:  Teresa Downing, Secretary

CC:  Les Kole, Architectural Review Committee Chairperson
                        Wildfire Adapted Partnership, Council Representative
        All Owners with email

Website for Deer Valley Estates:  www.deervalleyestates.net

The DVE Board of Directors held a Special Board Meeting via video conference, May 1, 2020 to discuss the 2020 Spring Road Maintenance.  The meeting was brought to order at 3:05 PM.  Directors present were Jim Wiler, Terry Beebe, Linda Kole, Bill Swapp and Chris Gober.  Also present were John Beebe, Paul Duggan and Les Kole.  Teresa Downing was also present.

Special Presentation
Dalton Alton from Desert Mountain Corporation joined the meeting via video conference.  He answered questions and discussed chemicals options, preparation and drainage and moisture content of roads.

Additions/Deletions to Agenda
No Additions/Deletions

2020 Spring Road Maintenance
The revision of the RFP was reviewed and discussed.  Further investigation of gravel depth will be completed on Wieland and Sawmill.  A modified chemical application amount will be considered for new gravel and existing gravel.  A new budget and RFP will be worked up and presented to the Board for review, Monday, May 4, 2020.

Adjournment

The meeting was adjourned at 4:55 PM






